
Subject: Oppose SB 895-2 

I oppose SB 895-2. Vote no on SB-895-2.  

 

There is no emergency on this issue.  

 

This bill is related to education, how are doctors and immunizations related to learning.  

 

There may be HIPPA violations when posting information about unimmunized children in the 

schools.  

 

According to the CDC, Oregon is well within the herd immunity percentages. 

 

I am a concerned mother and Oregonian. This needs to be stopped. I urge you to vote no on SB 

895-2. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Laura Adams 

 


